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RE: Licence N7L1-1834 - Shell Camp Farewell

Mardy Semmler <semmlerm@inuvwb.ca>

Thu 2020-03-26 12:58 PM

To: Schepanow, Kyle <KSchepanow@klohn.com>; Bijaya Adhikari <adhikarib@inuvwb.ca>
Cc: lloyd_gruben@gov.nt.ca <lloyd_gruben@gov.nt.ca>

Good Afternoon Kyle

Thank you for the email. We to at the IWB are experiencing unprecedented challenges as we work through the

GNWT Directives of Self Isolation and Social Distancing. Our office is closed to the public and | am the only staff
member working from the office with the others working remotely and connected electronically. The IWB
understand your challenges with the COVID-19 pandemic.

This email confirms the IWB accepts your extension request for the submission of the N7L1-1834 — Shell Camp
Farewell Annual Report until April 30, 2020.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at 867-678-8609, or through this email.

Thank you again
Mardy

Mardy Semmler

Executive Director

Inuvialuit Water Board

P.O. Box 2531, Inuvik, NT XOE OTO
Ph: 867-678-8609

Fax: 86/7-678-2943

Email: semmierm®@inuvwb.ca
Website: www.inuvwb.ca

From: Schepanow, Kyle <KSchepanow@klohn.com>
Sent: March 26, 2020 12:36 PM

To: Bijaya Adhikari <adhikarib@inuvwb.ca>

Cc: Mardy Semmler <semmlerm@inuvwhb.ca>
Subject: RE: Licence N7L1-1834 - Camp Farewell

Bijaya,

I am writing to you to inquire about a potential extension to our required submission deadline for the IWB Water
Licence report for Camp Farewell (Due March 31, 2020). We have all been experiencing unprecedented challenges
adapting to the COVID-19 pandemic. | am not sure if your offices are still operating. Most of our workforce is
adapting to working remotely and these have created unforeseen challenges on our abilities to complete project

work. We are adapting, but some aspects are more challenging than others. | was hoping to get, if, possible, a one
(1) month extension to our required report submission (April 30, 2020) as we adapt to our new working
environments and challenges from the COVID-19 pandemic.

| appreciate your time and consideration of my request, and | look forward to your response. Should you have any
questions, please feel free to contact me via email.

Regardes,
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Kyle Schepanow, M.Sc., P.Geo.
Senior Hydrogeologist

Klohn Crippen Berger 500-2618 Hopewell Place NE, Calgary Alberta T1Y 7J7, CANADA
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